
From: Alexandra Olgin <aolgin@scpublicradio.org>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/9/2016 1:04:09 PM
Subject: "Charleston loophole" statement

Chaney,
 
I’m a new reporter with SC Public Radio based in Charleston. I’m doing a story for the anniversary of the Mother 
Emanuel shooting. I am including in that story where the state stands on the so called “Charleston loophole”. I know 
Gov. Haley had made a statement a few weeks ago on the topic. Can I get that statement? I have included some 
advocates of the bill to expand background checks and I would really like to be able to include Gov. Haley’s position 
to make the story more balanced.  
 
Thanks,
 
Alexandra Olgin
Charleston Reporter |

South Carolina Public Radio
1041 George Rogers Boulevard | Columbia, SC | 29201
P 803-920-1294| @Alexolgin|
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